


[Insert Corporation letterhead]
March 5, 2025

Alaska Native Tribal Health Consortium 
Attn: Rural Energy, Solar for All 
4500 Diplomacy Drive
Anchorage, AK 99503

Re: Letter of Support for Community Solar

Dear ANTHC,

We are writing this letter to express our support for the TRIBE NAME application to ANTHC’s Tribal Solar for All program. We support the Tribe’s goal of working with ANTHC to build a community solar and battery energy storage system in our community. We understand that this project will have community benefits and, as the local village corporation, we want to support projects that benefit our community. 

Because our community is so remote, we feel that the addition of a solar farm and battery energy storage system would be an important step to reducing household utility costs, increasing the community’s energy resiliency and reducing our dependence on expensive diesel fuel. As such, we fully support TRIBE NAME in this project.

We are happy to support the TRIBE NAME in this project and look forward to coming together as a community to make this project a reality. 

Feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.  I can be reached at xxx-xxx-xxxx or by email at xxxxxxx.  

Sincerely,
Xxxx


_____________________________
Signature, name and title






